
 

 

Come help out the Friends of Highvale! 
The Friends of Highvale is a dynamic team devoted to developing a community of parents, friends and 

families and are looking for some help. Our main objective is to seek ways to enhance out students’ 

learning experience. 

We are looking for a group of people who are happy to help. You don’t have to come to meetings, don’t 

need to plan or do the preparation, but if you are willing to come and assist at an event, that would be 

much appreciated.  

Here’s why you should join us: 

1. Get Connected – There’s no better way to 

know what’s happening in your school and 

your child’s education. 

2. Be Informed – be the first to know what’s 

going on and have your say in what 

happens. 

3. It’s FUN! – The Friends of Highvale 

functions are opportunities to meet new 

people and parents in your children’s year 

level. It’s a great way to share your ideas in 

a place that could make a difference in your 

child’s experience.  

What can I do? 
Let us know you’re interested –  

send friends@highvalesc.vic.edu.au an email to 

ask us to add you to our email list. This is how we 

will keep you up to date with what we are doing 

and how you can help  OR  send this form back to 

the office with the section at the bottom filled out. 
 

What will happen then? 
When we are planning an event, function, 

information night or the Debutante Ball, we will 

be in touch to ask if you can help us. We won’t 

send you hundreds of emails – just a request for 

assistance occasionally, and updates on what we 

are doing.  
Of course you can join the Friends of Highvale and help organize the events too. No matter how 

big or small your assistance is, we would much love your help, and can’t wait to welcome you 

into our community. 

Name: ____________________   Child’s name: ____________________   Email: ________________________________________ 

FRIENDS OF HIGHVALE 

LET’S WORK TOGETHER! 
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